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Sunil Khushalani

Dear Members, First of all, | would like Congratulate all the members and their families on attaining
75th Year of Independence. “As we celebrate 75th year of Independence, memories of those who
sacrificed their lives for our country will always be kept alive. “We're free now because people risked
their lives to get us this way; let’s not ever forget that fact!” “Har Ghar Tiranga” is a campaign under
the aegis of “Azadi Ka Amrit Mahotsav” to encourage people to bring the “ Tiranga’ home and to hoist
it to mark the 75th year of India s independence. Our relationship with the flag has aways been more
formal and institutional than personal. Bringing the flag home collectively as a nation in the 75th year of
independence thus becomes symbolic of not only an act of personal connection to the “Tiranga” but also
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